
FNQ SUICIDE PREVENTION WEEK 2022

FNQ Suicide Prevention Week is an initiative
of the FNQ Suicide Prevention Taskforce




NAME OF EVENT: BUMPER STICKER INITIATIVE



WHERE: Let's show the community that suicide prevention is everyone's business by attaching 
 a bumper sticker to your vehicle.



WHEN

Awareness is important at any time, but the stickers can be attached to your vehicle during
FNQ Suicide Prevention Week for wider impact. 



THE INITIATIVE

Vehicle bumper stickers with the message “suicide prevention is everyone business” and
including the 13 YARN & 1300 MH CALL contact numbers have been donated by Status Printing.

These stickers are being distributed  during FNQ Suicide Prevention Week.  



BY: THE LIVED EXPERIENCE REFERENCE GROUP
The Lived Experience Reference Group (LERG) is an initiative of the Dr Edward Koch

Foundation’s FNQ Suicide Prevention Taskforce. The Taskforce recognises the value of Lived
Experience Consumer and Carers being part of shared decision-making of its activities and
has enabled them to work actively in shaping the direction and outcomes of service delivery

for Consumers and Carers. 



You can request some stickers (10 minimum) to distribute by emailing
admin@kochfoundation.org.au 









 




